DIVISIONS OF FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE

Office of the Secretary
Office of International Relations
Division of Elections
Division of Corporations
Division of Cultural Affairs
Division of Historical Resources
Division of Library and Information Services
Division of Library and Information Services
Division of Administrative Services



FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE Katherine Harris Secretary of State DIVISION OF LICENSING

MEMBER OF THE FLORIDA CABINET

State Board of Education
Trustees of the Internal Improvement Trust Fund
Administration Commission
Florids Land and Water Adjudicatory Commission
Sitting Board
Division of Bond Finance
Department of Law Enforcement
Department of Law Enforcement
Department of University Safety and Motor Vehicles
Department of Veterans' Affoics

April 13, 2001

Lt. Steve Dunnagan Alaska Department of Public Safety Alaska State Troopers 5700 East Tudor Road Anchorage, AK 99507-5800

Dear Lt. Dunnagan:

The State of Florida now officially recognizes the validity of concealed firearm/weapon licenses issued by the State of Alaska, thus allowing Alaska residents to carry concealed weapons while visiting Florida. In turn, we understand that the State of Alaska honors Florida licenses.

Florida's law does not establish any minimum requirements for recognizing another state's concealed weapons licenses. All that is required is an acknowledgement by that other state that it is willing to honor licenses issued by Florida. Based upon that acknowledgement, we immediately honor the licenses issued by that jurisdiction. We consider your letter of April 5, 2001, to constitute such an acknowledgement.

We will notify our licensecs regarding Alaska's law and inform Florida law enforcement agencies of the rights to be accorded Alaska citizens.

Please do not hesitate to call Ken Wilkinson at 850-488-6982 if you have any questions. He can also be reached via e-mail a kwilkinson@mail.dos.state.fl.us.

Sincerely,

John M. Russi

kw